
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 9/27/2013 12:54:21 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Visit for Gen Hagan to San Ramon gas operations facilities 

Hi Laura, hope all is going well with you. The General is currently available on both dates but 
knowing him he would probably prefer Tuesday, October 8th. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration 

415-703-2179 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2013 12:52 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: Visit for Gen Hagan to San Ramon gas operations facilities 

Hi Aaron -

I'd like to see if I could get on Gen Hagan's calendar for a site visit to our San Ramon gas 
operations facility on October 7 or 8? Gen Hagan has previously expressed an interest in doing 
this, and I'm overdue in following up. 

With travel out and back, it makes sense for it to be a full day exercise. 

Let me know -

Thanks Aaron. 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0259176 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting pur customers' privacy. . 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/ 
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